
A note from the Chair
Firstly, on behalf of the whole PTFA, we 
would like to thank everyone for their 
support so far this academic year!! Of course 
our long term aim continues to be to raise 
funds for much needed playground 
equipment, but this is not going to happen 
overnight and we are hoping that you will 
start to see some of the developments in 
this next year! Over the next few months, 
we are going to be holding a number of 
events for the children, and their families, 
that brings back the family spirit to our 
school that perhaps the Pandemic made us 
put on hold! Mothers Day secret shop, Easter 
Wreath Making, Easter Bingo, Kings 
Coronation memorabilia, and a UV Disco are 
all in the process of being planned by the 
current PTFA Team. This will then be 
followed by the year fundraising finale of a 
Traditional Summer Fair! We hope that not 
only will these events help us raise the vital 
funds we need, but will also be events that 
you and your children want to be part of so 
we can be a true ‘TEAM RIVI’!
Katrina x

Why do we have a Friends of Committee?
The Friends of Rivington Foundation School is a registered 
charity whose aim is to raise money in a fun and sociable way, 
to provide the school with extra funding.
This is then spent on equipment and resources to enhance 
your child’s educational experience and the school’s facilities.

What have the Friends of Committee funded?
Our main fundraising for this year will be for playground improvements and play 
time provisions, watch this space for further updates.
We have funded the new CUSP teaching programme for Geography and History 
and subsidised the pantomime trip in December 22.

Easyfundraising
We’ve registered Friends of Rivington Foundation Primary School 
with #easyfundraising, which means over 7,000 brands will now 
donate to us for FREE every time you use #easyfundraising to shop 
with them.
These donations will help SO MUCH, so please sign up to support us 
– it’s completely FREE and doesn’t 
take long. We have currently raised
Nearly £800 from just 19 Supporters, 
imagine what we could raise if 
everybody joined!

Event Information
Full information and event details will be released closer to each event. 
Our aim will be to release information in the headteachers newsletter, text 
messages and on the Mums and dads page on Facebook.

Scan the QR code to join or 
download the app from the APP 

store or Google play

ASDA Green Token Scheme

Please keep voting for us, the closing date 
is 30th April and you can vote every 7 days.
Green Tokens - Vote | Asda

https://www.asda.com/green-tokens/store?store=4364


Save The Date
Non Uniform Days:

10th March – Easter Eggs
17th March – Easter Eggs

Mothers Day Shop:
Friday 17th March – Children will be invited 
to the tree House to purchase a gift of 
their choice. Further details to follow

Easter Wreath Making:
Either Monday 20th or Tuesday 21st exact 
date TBC– Church Hall
Tickets to follow

Easter Bingo:
Thursday 23rd March – Church Hall
Tuesday 28th March – Church Hall
Due to its popularity last year we will be 
running it over 2 nights. Tickets will be on 
sale in early March.
Refreshments & tuck shop available on the 
night

UV Disco:
Thursday 25th May
KS1 – 4.30pm- 5.45pm Church Hall
KS2 – 6.00pm – 7.15pm Church Hall
Tickets will be available on parent pay 
nearer to the event.

Summer Fair:
Saturday 24th June

Tombola, craft stalls, games food and 
drink.
If you would like to volunteer for this 
event please contact one of the committee 
members. More details to follow

Kings Coronation Memorabilia
The children will be asked to draw a portrait of 
themselves wearing a crown which will be 
printed on a commemorative tea towel for you 
to purchase. The PTFA along with the staff will 
be helping the children with their designs on 
Friday 24th February to allow enough time for 
production. Details on how to purchase will 
follow.

Recycle, Recycle, Recycle!
We now have a textile bank and a metal bin on site to             

recycle any unwanted clothes or metal. We have       

already filled the clothes bin once, keep it going! 

Contact Us
If you are interested in joining our volunteer list, 
have any fundraising ideas or questions please see 
one of the committee members:
Katrina Kelly  - Chair person  
Joanna Clayton Stead – Vice Chair
Nicola King – Secretary
Claire Stubbs & Alexandra Macdonald – Treasurer
Rebecca Cliffe – School lead
Rachel Husband – Committee member
Sarah Shepherd – Committee member
Emma Bramwell – Committee member
Christine Brooke – Committee member
Jennie Bearman – Committee member
Caroline Griffin – Committee member
Nicola Mallon – Committee member

Kings 
Coronation Big 

Lunch
We are hoping to 
partake in the 
big lunch that is 
planned for the 
Kings 
Coronation, 
funding is 
currently being 
explored for this.


